DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION

BUREAU OF SCHOOL SERVICE AND RESEARCH

LECTURE COURSE BUREAU

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION

LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

January 11, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Gym Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

It is necessary for the Bureau of Correspondence Study to have some new catalogs printed this spring and we would like to get the material collected at an early date if that is possible. Will you, therefore, please check the enclosed material and see if it is satisfactory to be in the catalog.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely yours

Secretary

Bureau of Correspondence Study

RK:hh
enc.